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December 7, 2020 

 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY TO EXPEDITE 
Mayor Rex Hardin Rex.Hardin@copbfl.com 
Vice Mayor Beverly Perkins Beverly.Perkins@copbfl.com 
Commissioner Rhonda Eaton Rhonda.Eaton@copbfl.com 
Commissioner Cyndy Floyd Cyndy.Floyd@copbfl.com 
Commissioner Andrea McGee Andrea.McGee@copbfl.com 
Commissioner Tom McMahon Tom.McMahon@copbfl.com 
  
RE:   Communications Rights-of-Way Ordinance 2020-76  
  City Commission Agenda Item 25, December 8, 2020  
  
Dear Mayor Hardin, Vice Mayor Perkins & Commissioners Eaton, Floyd, McGee and McMahon:  
  
I write regarding the above referenced Ordinance on behalf of T-Mobile South, LLC. (“T-Mobile”).  
Subsequent to First Reading, T-Mobile along with its Industry colleagues have had discussions with 
your City Attorney Mark Berman in a mutual effort to draft language that respects state and federal 
laws, technical feasibility as well as local  management of the City’s public rights-of-way and 
aesthetic concerns.  
  
As a result of very productive dialogue between the Industry and Mr. Berman, the vast majority of 
our remaining concerns have been addressed either satisfactorily or in a manner that we reasonably 
expect will allow deployment of small wireless facilities.  Although we do not anticipate 
implementation issues at this time, we appreciate Mr. Berman’s and the City’s open mind and open 
door to possible future discussions and/or implementation “tweaks” as may be necessary and 
appropriate in the event material obstacle(s) arise to deployment of small wireless facilities.  
 
In closing, on behalf of T-Mobile and myself, we extend our sincere appreciation to your City 
Attorney Mark Berman, City Engineer, John Sfiropoulos and City Manager, Greg Harrison, for their 
time, professional manner and consideration of our input. It is truly appreciated.  
 
  

 
Deborah L. Martohue, Esq., AICP 

1036 23rd Avenue N. 
St. Petersburg, FL 33704 

Office Direct: 727.256.1211 
Mobile: 727.460.8431 

dmartohuelaw@outlook.com 
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We look forward to our continued relationship with the City as we move forward with the 
implementation phase that will strengthen our communications network and services to your 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Deborah L. Martohue, Esq., AICP 
 
Cc: Greg Harrison, City Manager, Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com 
 Mark Berman, City Attorney, Mark.Berman@copbfl.com 
 John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer, John.Sfiropoulos@copbfl.com 
 Asceleta Hammnond, City Clerk, Asceleta.Hammond@copbfl.com 
 
 
 


